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MOVING FORWARD, TOGETHER

Final deadline to activate additional taxi
licenses extended to July 1, 2023

December 28, 2022

In light of recent feedback from licensees indicating the ongoing struggles and challenges to obtain
replacement parts and vehicles (many of which are accessible vehicles) as a result of the supply chain

issues caused by the pandemic. The Board is extending the final activation deadline to July 1, 2023.
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